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Applicant is in possession of Construction permit BMPDTL-2012060605ABB to build a 2kW facility at 
this site.  
 
Applicant previously had an STA to operate at reduced power and wishes to put the station back on 
the air with the existing equipment until the results of the Spectrum Repack is finalized.  Applicant 
does not want to make a financial commitment for equipment in light of the proceeding Spectrum 
Repack. 
 
Applicant believes it is in the public interest to operate this digital station at reduced power in the 
meantime. 
 
 
Antenna structure is 3 meters and is not within 8 km of an airport. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 
May 7, 2016 
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